
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  17th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This half term in Woodland 
Badgers class we are working on 
Wonderful Water. Our book this 
term is ‘Rain’ by Manya Stojic.  Last 
week we worked on different smells 
and what we use to smell, like the 
porcupine does in the story. This 
week, like the zebra, we have been 
using our eyes to see all the 
different animals. We have been 
using colourful semantics to create 
‘who’ ‘doing what’ sentences about 
each character.  

In maths this week we have been 
consolidating our one to one 
correspondence knowledge 
alongside our understanding of 
one vs lots. We have also been 
focusing on patterns, using 
counting bears and other items in 
the classroom to make and 
continue simple patterns.  

 

Important Dates 
Please can all children bring in 

spare clothing during hot weather. 

Badgers will be beginning wet 

sensory play in the warmer 

weather.   

Please put sun cream on your child 

in the mornings and send in sun 

cream for staff to put on in the 

afternoons.

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Harrison for being engaged in his learning and doing super work! 

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


